Director of Operation Report-April 2021

BHS:  We are still maintaining our Covid-19 protocols and everyone seems to have adjusted to it.   We have and will continue to have contractors in and out of the building getting ready for our summer projects.

[bookmark: _GoBack]GES:  Work on the new playground is continuing.  It is a big project that takes some time.  We are actively looking for another custodian for the building.  We have been down one the entire year and we hope to have someone in place leading into next school year.  We have had contractors in and out of the building getting ready for the work that is going to take place this summer.

Athletic Complex:  Spring sports are up and running full steam.  Archery, which is a winter sport concludes on April 23 with the state meet.  We had one archer qualify for state, Bronson Ormes.

Transportation:  Our Southgate route is running every day.  We are not having any issues.  

